
18/05/2021 

MS Ann Camp 
3 / 605 - 611 Pittwater Road RD 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
anncamp@hotmail.com 

RE: Mod2021/0226 - 615 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

To whom it may concern,
I have read all submissions and agree that this development should not proceed for all relevant 
reasons. 
The parking and extra traffic is a huge concern n as now we on Pittwater road have the spaces 
all taken every day with I assume are people who work in the area who do not want to pay for 
parking as it is unmetered. We have had one death from too much traffic accessing the street 
and the intersection on May road and Pittwater road is currently a nightmare. 
Besides my concerns above I sympathise with the residents behind me loosing the daily 
sunlight that we all enjoy and loosing privacy is a major concern. We have too much high 
density residence already in Dee Why which the infrastructure has not accommodated, so 
adding the proposed development will inhanse the current traffic congestion in this area.

I trust this and everyone's submissions will be considered in our favour. 
Thank you.
Kind regards, 
Ann Camp. 
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